
From: Ardizzone, Chuck CA
To: Orms, Mary; Gardiner, Dawn; Perez, Chris
Subject: Re: SpaceX Marine Division - Hovercraft
Date: Monday, May 1, 2023 8:16:42 AM
Attachments: 02ETCC00-2012-F-0186-R001 SpaceX Marine Division_ hovercraft_cda.docx

some comments and edits, once done ready for formatting and signature. 

It appears comments Joan had on the other hovercraft letter are incorporated in this one?  

is this a separate operation that Tom Byrds? 

Chuck Ardizzone
Project Leader
Texas Coastal Ecological Services
U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service
17629 El Camino Real, Ste 211
Houston, TX 77058
W: (281) 286-8282 Ext 26506
C:   (713) 882-1912
F:  (281) 488-5882

From: Orms, Mary <mary_orms@fws.gov>
Sent: Monday, May 1, 2023 09:43
To: Ardizzone, Chuck CA <chuck_ardizzone@fws.gov>; Gardiner, Dawn <dawn_gardiner@fws.gov>;
Perez, Chris <chris_perez@fws.gov>
Subject: SpaceX Marine Division - Hovercraft
 
I have internet back.  Here is a draft letter to SpaceX for hovercraft use for review.


